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PERMANENT MISSION OF PERU

TO THE ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

Washington, D.C.

Note No.7-5-M/328


The Permanent Mission of Peru to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the General Secretariat – Office of the Chief of Staff – and wishes to refer to the work of the Working Group to negotiate the draft resolution “REFLECTIONS AND GUIDELINES TO FORMULATE AND FOLLOW UP ON COMPREHENSIVE POLICIES TO ADDRESS THE WORLD DRUG PROBLEM IN THE AMERICAS,” which will be considered by the General Assembly at its forty-sixth special session, to be held in Guatemala on September 19, 2014.


With regard to the aforementioned text, this Permanent Mission would be grateful if the General Secretariat could inform the Chair of the Permanent Council that it wishes to lift the ad referendum it asked to be attached to operative paragraph 4, roman iii) on alternative policies to incarceration and that it accordingly expresses its agreement, for all intents and purposes, with the whole of the negotiated text.


The Permanent Mission of Peru to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the General Secretariat – Office of the Chief of Staff – renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., September 17, 2014

[Stamp of the Permanent Mission of Peru]

To the:

General Secretariat of the

Organization of American States,

Washington, D.C.
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